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SUBJECT: Policy FYI-435 | Introduction to the Federal Parent Locator Service
(FPLS) Recording andMaterials

This Policy FYI is to inform teammembers that theOffice of Child Support Services
(OCSS) Introduction to the FPLS national training recording andmaterials are available
for review. Teammembers are encouraged to review thematerial, especially those
who perform FPLS functions on a daily basis. The FPLS training presentation slides
andQuestion & Answer (Q&As) links are available below.

Introduction to the FPLS slides

Introduction to the FPLSQ&As

The link and passcode needed to access the recording is below.

ZoomRecording - Introduction to the FPLS

ZoomRecording Passcode: Vp3+D.CS

Weurge DCSS teammembers to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
Please do not reply directly to this message as wewill not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoingmail.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tvjgpt3ZVfdCMGTI6hyfc9iUQVNsiD1j/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ywih2u61ZqzaZ4QknR20mz4wBRQU_zhW/view?usp=sharing
https://acf-hhs-gov.zoomgov.com/rec/share/9ZBFB-2AWHPSdBIeGmxkODyxzcsJdFIFqsE3qkaZiF7fnISRSH_8AKiqZW1PsTBt.5erViwhjH-P96xwe?startTime=1701376168000

